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9th January 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to wish every Primrose Hill family a very happy and successful New Year. 
 
This letter is to introduce myself to those of you who I have not yet had the opportunity to 
greet personally. 
 
As you know, I retired from Brecknock Primary school in December after eight and a half 
years of headship and am moving on to Ofsted and school improvement work in the future. 
However, I am delighted to be spending a term with you all here at Primrose Hill, and have 
already been made to feel very welcome by staff, parents and most importantly, the 
children. 
 
This term, I will be focusing on ensuring the school remains in tip top shape and that 
nothing slips. I have already spoken to the children about the importance of starting the 
New Year with a determination and resolve to be even better. We will be reflecting, in 
assemblies, about the importance of treating each other with respect and valuing the rights 
of every single member of our community. We will consider the commonality between all 
religions and the needs we have as humans to look beyond the material world. 
 
I hope I will get to know more and more of you as the term goes on, and assure you I will 
do my best to work closely with Robin Warren, who will become the new permanent head 
teacher from next term. Together, we will ensure there is a very smooth transition for 
everyone. 
 
If you are concerned or worried about anything at all, please make an appointment to come 
and discuss this with me.  
 
I wish us all a term filled with new leaning experiences and challenges that keep us all trying 
our best to achieve more. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Sue Ladipo 
Interim headteacher 


